
 

 

I would like to welcome you all back 

after the summer holidays and I 

hope you have all had a lovely time.  

I would like to welcome all our new 

families to the nursery. There are 

lots of lovely things coming up for 

you all to take part in  

Emma x 

Staff  

We would like to welcome Lauren, Deputy 

Manager back after maternity leave . 

 

Designated People at Nursery 

Emma Morris  - Nursery Manager /  

Designated  Child Protection Officer 

Lauren Dabbs – Deputy Manager / 

Designated  Child Protection Officer 

 

SENCO’s  

Sarah Grimley – Butterflies & Squirrels 

Nicola Mulvey – Badgers & Foxes 

Melissa Powell – Hedgehogs 

 

Equal Opportunities Co-Ordinators 

Ahmera Rashid – Butterflies & Squirrels 

Zara Corbett – Badgers & Foxes 

Zoe Bailey – Hedgehogs 

 

Parents Evenings 

Wednesday 11th November – Butterflies & 

Squirrels 

Wednesday 18th November - Badgers & 

Foxes 

Wednesday 25th November – Hedgehogs  

All parents evenings are 6pm-8pm please 

arrange an appointment with your child’s 

key worker. 

 

 

Reminders 
Session times are 7.30am -12.30pm or 

1pm -6pm  

 ●Please ensure that you come in at your 

agreed session times as you will be 

charged should you attend earlier or stay 

after your allocated time. Afternoon 

sessions start at 1.00pm. If you are 

attending funded sessions please adhere 

to the session times allocated.  

 

● Car park – Please drive slowly on the car 

park and do not reverse into any of the 

bays by the front of nursery. Please 

ensure that the children are supervised on 

collection and especially on the car park . 

 

● Please label all children’s belongings 

especially coats, wellies and sun hats. 

Please ensure the children have the 

appropriate outdoor wear as the cold 

weather approaches. 

● Please bring a bag with a change of 

clothes to nursery for your child. If your 

child is potty training please include extra 

trousers and pants.  

● Please update your contact numbers at 

the office especially mobile numbers.  

 

 



 

 

 We celebrated Roald Dahl Day on 

Monday 14th September and some of the 

children dressed up as their favourite 

book characters and brought in their 

favourite books to share with their 

friends. 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary: 
Autumn Harvest throughout September   

We are collecting tins and packets of food 

and biscuits for the residents at the 

sheltered housing in Wellington. Some of the 

children will take the food and sing harvest 

songs with the residents. 
 
Friday 18th September -Jeans for Genes 

Thank you all for your donations for Genes 

for Jeans across the 3 nurseries we raised 

£102.60. 
 
Friday 2nd October – Grandparents Day 

 
26th-30th October – Halloween Fun Week  

Halloween activities and dressing up   
 

Thursday 5th November – Bonfire and fire 

safety activities 

 

Tuesday 10th November – Photographs at 

Nursery with drop in between 12.00 -1.00pm  

 
Wednesday 11th November  

 Remembrance Day and Diwali Activities 

 
Week 9th -13th November Children in 

Need Biscuits and cakes on sale all week, 

Staff and children will be doing a sponsored 

“ Bounce” through the week on trampolines, 

sponsor forms will be given out at the end of 

October, also Dress as a superhero or wear 

your pyjamas and bring your teddies to 

nursery and donate for Children in Need on 

Friday 13th November. 
Thursday 3rd December – Christmas Fayre  

6.15pm -7.30pm Father Christmas will be at 

nursery along with lots of stalls and 

activities. Any donations for the raffle 

would be much appreciated. 

Tuesday 8th & Thursday 10th December 

10am  – Hedgehogs Nativity Plays.  

Invitations will be sent to parents nearer 

the time with final arrangements. 
 
 
  

 More Dates for your Diary: 

 
Wednesday 9th December - 

Christmas Lunch at nursery for the 

children 

Friday 11th December – Christmas 

Jumper Day Wear your best Christmas 

jumper to nursery  

14th   - 18th December – Christmas Party 

Week - party games, dressing up and 

party tea all week 
 

School Admissions September 2016 

School booklets have now gone out to 

all our preschool children who will be 

going to school in September 2016.  

We will be holding a coffee morning in 

October with a member of the school 

admissions team - date to be 

confirmed. All school application 

forms   will be sent to your home 

address over the next few weeks. 

 For more information please visit:  

www.telfordandwrekincouncil/school 

admissions. 

http://www.telfordandwrekincouncil/

